
 

Bestway driveway destruction 
 
Passed by five to zero vote at  the legally noticed, public meeting of April 18, 2006, with a quorum present.  
 
ANC 1D resolves to request that the Historic Preservation Office, the Historic Preservation Review Board, 
and the Attorney General of the District of Columbia,  investigate the legality of the removal of the historic 
cobblestone composition driveway and curb cut behind the Bestway grocery store on 17th Street NW, with 
notification to neither the historic preservation authorities nor the ANC; and, if the removal is found to have 
been illegal, who bears responsibility for its restoration.  
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